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General Announcement
Its Unity Day
Chee hoo Chargers!  Did you see our unity in orange today?   Wearing orange shows our support for
kindness, acceptance, and inclusion while sending a visible message that NO ONE should ever
experience bullying!

Remember to join us in the Mike during lunch to receive an ice pop for wearing orange and even if
orange isn't your color, come to participate in a small activity and show Charger unity.

Reminder About Stairwells
Reminder:  Students should not be sitting and loitering in the stairwells due to safety and access.

Q2 Bus Passes
Aloha bus riders!  Please do not forget to pay for your Q2 passes and to pick them up by Wednesday,
October 20.  Remember, no pass no ride.  Mahalo!

Winterball 2021
Hey Chargers!  We are super excited to be able to hold Winterball this year. If you are interested in
helping to plan our Winterball this year, please come to L202 during lunch on Friday, October 22nd for
a short, informational meeting.

Student Government
Voting for Homecoming Court
Voting will take place in your Social Studies Classes.  If you do not have Social Studies, please come
to B201 to cast your vote by this Thursday.

World Unity Day
Attention Chargers!  Don't forget to dress in orange and wear your bracelets on Wednesday in
support of World Unity Day and ending bullying on campus!



College and Career
ASVAB Test
The ASVAB is a timed multi-aptitude test, which is given at over 14,000 schools and Military Entrance
Processing Stations (MEPS) nationwide and is developed and maintained by the Department of
Defense.

This test will be offered on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 8:15 am. It will approximately take 3
hours to complete the test. Testing location will be in room Multi-purpose room (Next to the
auditorium).

If you are interested in going into the military (Air Force, Army, Coast Guard, Marines, National Guard,
Navy), please sign up thru Google Forms using your pchigh email account.

There are only a limited number of seats available for students in grades 10 - 12.

Space Still Available for Spring Early College
There is still space available for ICS 101, 129 & IIT 151 courses for Spring 2022! Please see Ms.
Arakawa & Mrs. Murata in A102 to sign up! Forms are due by Nov. 11th.

Clubs
Leo's Community Service Hours
"Hey Leos! Don't forget to sign up for community service events on our Google Classroom! Don't miss
out on getting your service hours!"

Class of 2022
SENIOR CLASS WHITE OUT
This Friday (10/22) will be your senior class picture at the stadium during AM assembly time. Please
wear white :) See you there!

Senior App Day
Senior App Day is November 5th. UH Manoa, UH West Oahu, Chaminade, HPU, and Leeward
Community College will be here. Don't forget to turn in your forms to your counselor by this Friday,
October 22. All but UH Manoa will be waiving their application fees. Bring a credit card to pay for your
UH Manoa application fee OR see your counselor if you're on Free/Reduced lunch status for an
application fee waiver.

Class of 2023
Junior Class Shirts



Hey Juniors!  The last day to turn in class shirt forms and money is Wednesday, October 20th. Please
come to L202 during non-class time. You can fill out a form when you pay, if you didn't receive one.
We've sold a lot of shirts so far and you're gonna want to be wearing one on Homecoming Day, which
is Class Shirt Day.  This is the only order going in for the year and I will not be ordering extras.

Class of 2025
Freshman Spirit and Homecoming Committee Meeting
Hey Freshman Spirit Committee and Homecoming Committee members, we will be having a meeting
this Friday in C201 during lunch. Grab lunch and come on down. If you aren't able to make it, please
come by Mister P's class or talk to a council member to fill you in.

Male Cheer, Powderpuff, Dance Crew
Howzit Class of 2025, with Homecoming right around the corner, we are going to start preparing for
all the Homecoming activities! We  NEED YOU to be active and show some class spirit by
participating in the Homecoming activities! We need males for male cheer, females for Powderpuff
Football and all of the above for Dance Crew! I know you want to, so just do it! Got to C201 to sign
up. Must be fully vaccinated to participate.

Athletics
Boys Basketball Informational Meeting Today
There will be a boys basketball meeting today after school at 3:30pm.  Meet outside the school gym
by the front stairwell.  Information will be given out about conditioning and tryouts.  Even if you did not
sign up before fall break please come if you are interested.

Swimming Informational Meeting
We are holding an informational swimming meeting on Thursday (10/21) in front of the gymnasium.
Please contact Coach Lesley with any questions, 808-282-9004.


